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Dear Parent / Carer,  

 
It has been a busy week in school. Our Harvest 
celebration was a wonderful way to start last week 
as we gathered in St Wilfrid’s church with all of the 
donations that families had been kind enough to 
send in. Thank you so much for your generosity. The 
items have been taken to the St Cross foodbank in 
Knutsford so that needy families can be helped 
directly this autumn. 
Our Open morning last Wednesday was very well 
attended and it was lovely to welcome the families of 
the next September cohort and give them a tour of 
school. I believe the positive experience even made 
it onto ‘Mobberley Matters!’ Our Y6 pupils did a 
fabulous job as mini tour guides on the day.  
‘Hello Yellow’ Day was last Thursday, wearing 
yellow to raise awareness of Mental Health. Mrs 
Bentzien tells me that we have smashed our target 
and the total is still rising. I will bring the final 
fundraising figure to you next week. 
Our Y5 pupils had a great time at Chester Cathedral 
last Friday on their Pilgrim Day.  
Well done to the Y6 pupils who competed bravely in 
a football fixture against St Vincent’s, Knutsford last 
Friday. They got narrowly beaten by a really good 
side but battled bravely and showed great skill.  
Good luck to our Netballers who play Bexton on 
Tuesday and to the Y6 Girl footballers who play 
Lacey Green on Thursday.        
The PTA are planning another ‘Spooky Disco’ in the 
Victory Hall this Friday. These events are always 
great fun. Please show your support for the PTA and 
volunteers are greatly appreciated. 
Parents evenings are planned for Mon 21st Oct and 
Wed 23rd Oct. Please remember to book via the 
email or text link. 
 
Best wishes for the week ahead.  
 
Damien Stenson  
Headteacher 
 
 

THOUGHT FOR 
THE WEEK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE 

Reception  Marco L 
Year 1       Anastazja B 
Year 2       Ege O 
Year 3  Vivi R 
Year 4  Louisa T 
Year 5       Eadie T 
Year 6  Felicity N 

 

 

VIP 
Values In Practice 
Our VIP’s this week for demonstrating 

our Christian Values are:  

Reception  Zannah P (Perseverance) 

Year 1    Amelie D (Friendship) 
Year 2    Anais D (Perseverance) 
Year 3    Millie B (Friendship) 
Year 4    Evie H (Perseverance) 
Year 5    Abby C (Respect)  
Year 6    George L  (Respect)  

  

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Wilfrid -   258 

Green -   247 

Griffin -   239 

Mallory -   230 

  

Congratulations to, Wilfrid our 
winners for the week ending 
11/10/2024 

GOOD TO BE 
GREEN 

Reception  Henry W 
Year 1   Emi D 
Year 2   Vincent W 
Year 3   Alexander P 
Year 4   Charlotte N 
Year 5   Matthew A 
Year 6   Poppy N 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

14/10/2024 

ATTENDANCE 
Reception –100% 

Year 1 – 94.58% 

Year 2 – 95.52% 

Year 3 – 97.42% 

Year 4 – 96.79%  

Year 5 – 99.26% 

Year 6 – 98.93% 

Congratulations to Year R our 

class winners in Key Stage One 

and, Year 5 our Key Stage Two 

winners. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Our School Mission is inspired by Matthew 7:7 

“Ask and it will be given to you; seek and you will find; 
knock, and the door will be opened to you.” 

 

 

God of light,  
Inspire us to share all that 

we have with others,  
so that all people around 

the world may live free 
from poverty. Amen 



     

     

Upcoming Schedule of Events 
 

W/C 14/10/2024 

 

14/10/2024  Years 5 & 6 Netball 

15/10/2024 Football Squad  Training Yr 3 & 4 

8.00am – 8.45am 

15/10/2024 Drumming Lessons 

15/10/2024 Netball Match @ Bexton away 3.30 

15/10/2024  WFA After School Football 

16/10/2024 Music4Life Piano/Keyboard 

lessons 

16/10/2024 Individual & Sibling Photographs 

Full uniform to be worn 

16/10/2024 Tag Rugby Years 1 & 3 

16/10/2024 Young Voices 3.30pm 

16/10/2024 Football Squad Training Yr 5 & 6 

8.00am – 8.45am 

17/10/2024 Girls Football Wilmslow League 

matches @Lacey Green after school 

17/10/2024 Lunchtime Girls Football Juniors 

17/10/2024 Multi Sports session Y2 & 3 

18/10/2024 7.50AM Digital Wizards Club (hall) 

18/10/2024 Art Club 3.30pm-4.30pm in Year  

18/10/2024 Music for Life Guitar  lessons 

18/10/2024Spooky Disco Infants & Juniors  

 

 

W/C 21/10/2024 

21/10/2024 Parents Evening YR-Y6 

21/10/2024 Years 5 & 6 Netball 

22/10/2024 Parents Evening Year 6 

22/10/2024 Football Squad Training Yr3 & 4 

8.00am – 8.45am 

22/10/2024 Drumming Lessons 

23/10/2024 Parents Evening YR – Y5 

22/10/2024 WFA After School Football Y1-6  

23/10/2024 Music4life Piano/Keyboard lessons 

23/10/2024 Tag Rugby Years 1 & 3 

23/10/2024 Young Voices 3.30pm 

23/10/2024 Football Squad Training Yr5 &6 

8.00am – 8.45am 

24/10/2024 Lunchtime Girls Football Juniors 

24/10/2024 Girls Football Wilmslow League 

matches @ Lacey Green  

24/10/2024 Multi Sports session Year 5 & 6 

25/10/2024 7.50am Digital Wizards Club in the 

hall 

25/10/2024 Art Club 3.30-4.40pm in Year  

25/10/2024 Music for Life guitar lessons 

25/10/2024 School closes for half term, 

returning Monday 4TH November. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acts of Kindness 
 

Thank you to the following 
children who have made such a 
positive difference to people in 

our school by being kind to 
others.  

 
Harris O 
Grace A 
Evie G 
Jack H 
Belle B 

Charlotte W 
Aria M 

Juliette H 
Poppy N 

Iris W 
Hettie  T 
Seth C 

 

 
 

Mathematician of The Week 

 

Reception Cammy R 
Year 1    Anders S 
Year 2    Ruby M 
Year 3    Spencer R 
Year 4    Dottie Z 
Year 5     Gethin T 
Year 6     Rupert S 

 

             
 

 

 

Notices! 
 

 

 

           School Photographs   

Individual & Sibling Photographs  

will be taken on Wednesday 16th  

October.  

Full school uniform must be 

worn.   
 

 

                    PLEASE NOTE: 

Girls who have football on Thursday 

lunchtime MUST get changed into 

sports clothing and have their own 

shin pads, football socks and boots. 

They will not be allowed to go out if 

they do not have a FULL change of 

clothes – including underwear, bring 

a towel too, when the field is wet 

and muddy.  

 

Footballers also attending squad 

training please bring a towel and a 

bag for muddy kit. 

 

                           MOPS 

 

If your child is participating in an 

after - school club, a sporting event 

or on a trip, please notify Mrs 

Norbury if you DO NOT need them 

to got to MOPS that day/week. 

Thank you 

 

 
 

 

 


